There are 10 free DCP places available for BSG Winter Conference 2024

Please note you need to be BSG DCP member to take up an offer of a free place

You can submit an application if you are not currently a member but need to have
your membership in place before the closing date. Oral Health Promotion Leads are
eligible to apply as long as you are a BSG member.

Applications will be reviewed in afirst come, first served basis.

How it works:

1.
2.

Emailus: freedcp@gerodontology.com

Supply your name, employing PCT/CCG/LHB/HSCT/Other, GDC number (if
applicable) and dietary requirements

Outline your involvement around dental care and oral health for the older
person and why you would like to be considered for a complimentary place
(150-200 words)

Please note, that in fairness to your fellow applicants if you accept a free
place and then do not attend you will be liable to a charge.

BSG will review the entries and allocate the places based onyour UK region
and the supporting statement.

You are not eligible to apply if you have previously had a free DCP place for
Winter Conference in 2023 or Summer Conference 2024

Remember to please use the dedicated email:

freedcp@gerodontology.com

Closing date: Thursday 17™ October

Successful applicants will be notified on Monday 21t October



